2y Friday Bulletin =

School Attendance by Class
(Our whole school target for 2019-20 is 97%)
Last year we achieved 96% an improvement of 1% from the year before.

Flamingos 99.1% Kingfishers 95.3% Jackdaws 97.8% Hummingbirds 94.4%

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.7%

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and
spent on whatever they would like for their class.

Safer Internet Parent Café 11™ February Safer Internet Day 2020 will be
celebrated globally with the theme "Together for a better internet” We will be holding a
Parent Café from 9 am to 10 am and you are invited to attend and get involved.

Important Parking Reminder There have been a number of issues recently with parking
on the zig zags, pulling into the staff car park at the end of the day and driving speedily.
Please can we remind you that the zig zags are there to keep the children safe as they enter
and leave the playground and parking on them reduces their visibility. The staff car park is
for staff only and should not be used for pick up unless arranged with the headteacher.

We have mentioned parking a number of times recently and should this continue we will be in
contact with the local PCSO/Safer Neighbourhood Team.

School Meals Due to the increased cost of wholesale food, we are left with no other
option but to increase our school meal prices.

From Monday 24™ February Parent Lunches will increase to £4.00.
From Monday 20™ April 2020 there will be a price increase to the cost of the main school
meal. The current price is £2.20 for a main meal and dessert and this will increase to £2.30.

This brings us in line with other schools.

We will continue to offer an exciting and varied range of meals which are both healthy and
nutritious and we believe still offers excellent value for money.

This change will not affect pupils who are entitled to free school meals or universal free
school meals.




Tea Towel Orders Orders and payment need to be made by Friday 7th February and we

will be unable to take orders after this date. Delivery should be during the second week of
March.

EDP vouchers We have registered for the Plant to Plate campaign with the EDP. Vouchers
will appear on 18™ January until 27™ March 2020. This is for the chance to win garden
equipment and plant packs. Please start collecting. Many thanks.

Harry Potter Payment has now been set up on ParentMail and can be made in instalments if
required.

Bags2School A very big thank you to everyone who brought in bags. You raised £96.00 for
the school. Thank you.

Cancellation Please note that there will be no celebration assembly on Friday 14™ February
as we have visitors in school.

Parents Evening 24™ and 25™ March You will be able to book an appointment from
11™ March at 9.00 am through ParentMail.

Dates for your Diary and Reminders
Safer Internet Café 11™ February 9-10am (No Open Tray but please come to the café
instead)




